



Wenpuravi Housing Scheme WennpuraviNagar Allaipiddy-3 Sri Lanka

Dear Friends.

Happy to share my words with you at the holy season of Christmas.

Thank you for your valuable contribution to joining your hands in our journey towards empowering landless and homeless.

We are still battling with corona virus globally. The percentage of recovery is quite comforting. We all learn to live with it, fight it and slowly overcome it.

Before completely erasing the sad memories of Easter attack by IS in the last year, we have to face another attack of the epidemic this year from March till today. Our fishing village was completely under lockdown for 4 months and not allowed to go for fishing. Hence we managed to give them food materials four times for all the 168 families in the village from the donation of local people. (Pictures attached). As we still fight with epidemic there came two cyclones one after another in October and November in the North-East of the country made some families homeless in our village and lot of damage to properly.

This year we could only build a house, but construct four wells for families and were busy with planting trees and converting two sandy into tarred roads. As the schools are closed for longer period, we conducted extra tuition classes for the children.

Our prayer and worship in the churches were suspended due to virus. Our homes are turned to be new places of worship.

In appreciation of your kind assistance and continued concern, we thank you in a special manner at this season. Let me wish you meaningful Christmas and pray and hope the Good Lord keep you healthy and safe throughout the New Year.

With every good wish and God's Blessings.

Fr Jeva Segaram Francis

